WARWICK ALLERGY P.C. BETH LOUIE, M.D.

70 Gilbert Street Monroe, NY 10950 845-783-0999 33 Ronald Reagan Blvd Warwick, NY 10990 845-986-5352

Dear Patient:

Welcome to my office, and thank you for calling Warwick Allergy for an appointment. Please complete the registration form and bring it with you along with your most recent insurance card and referral if necessary.

On your first appointment, I will take a detailed medical and environmental history, perform a careful examination and begin any necessary diagnostic testing. While you are here, I want to answer all of your questions and make sure I gain a thorough understanding of your concerns along with unique aspects of your symptoms that contribute to your allergy condition.

PLEASE NOTE: REMEMBER to stop any antihistamine three days prior to your visit. These may include "over the counter" allergy pills or cough medicine, as well as allergy medicine prescribed by your physician. If you take BETA BLOCKER medications for hypertension, such as Inderal, Toprol LX, or Atenolol, please WITHOLD the medication the evening before your appointment. You may resume taking your medication after your visit.

If you have any concerns about your visit, please call my staff. They are here to help you in every way. They will make an effort to accommodate your schedule, answer your questions regarding insurance and help you prepare for your appointment. I look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely

Beth Louie, M.D.

PLEASE NOTE: WE DO NOT TAKE CREDIT CARDS